
Greetings,  we have had a very 

successful month.  Now that we 

are past the Triple Crown the 

real work begins.  We have 

started our planning for the 

Bowhunters week-

end in August and 

are planning our 

spring cleanup 

sometime in May.  

We also need to 

maintain both the 

range at Curt 

Gowdy as well as 

maintaining our 

own building and 

targets.  We will once again 

have a 3D shoot for the Access 

Yes program on April 13 and 15 

at 7:00pm.  Please note that 

ALL proceeds from this shoot 

will be donated to the Access 

Yes program.  With all this work 

coming up we will be scheduling 

many work parties.  Each and every 

one of you are urged to come on out 

and give us a hand.  With all this 

work we don't 

want to forget to 

give a big welcome 

to all our new 

members.  This 

past month we 

have gained 6 new 

members.  They 

are the Michael 

Litman family,  

Garin Schuler,  the 

John Luddington family,  the Barney 

Jones family,  Cindy Winters,  and 

the Matt Schlagel family. 

Thanks to all of you for making this 

club what it is. 

Bob 

A word from your President 

Board Meeting 

The regular meeting of the Cheyenne Field Archers was 

called to order at 6:58 pm on  April 5, 2010 at the CFA 

Range by Bob Day. 

 

Meeting Minutes & Treasurers Report 
The Minutes and treasurers report of the  previous meeting 

were read and approved.   
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LEAGUES 

Sunday Targets 4:00 pm 

Tuesday 3-D 7:00 pm 

 
JOAD 

Saturday @ 9:00 am 

 
WORK PARTY 

Curt Gowdy clean up 
May 13,14, 15th 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Floor Painting 

Bow Hunter Weekend  

 

 

Have Bow, Will Go!! 
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2010 
Club Officers 

 
President 

Bob Day 

 
Vice President 

 Bob Graham 

 
Secretary 

Larry Kidwell 
 

Treasurer 
Mary Jo Day 

 
Board Members 

Matt Rusk 

Mike Lancaster 

Al Tharp 

Troy Krawiec  

Alt-Renée Krawiec 

New Business Old Business 

Meeting Rules 

Please allow the previous person to 

finish talking before you talk. 

  

Range Floor 

Sanding will start on April 19th of the 

front half of range. Club closed on 

22st and 23rd to allow paint to dry.  

Club Decals 

Do we want to go ahead with this?  It 

was suggested we also add the Road 

Runner also. 

 

Club Trailer 

The trailer should arrive April 19th  

at the Box Shop. 

 

Triple Crown Awards 

The winners were contacted to ar-

range dispersal of the awards 
 

Leagues 

Tuesday league discussed and that 

Larry is running with help from Al.  

 

Access Yes 

Access Yes was officially approved 

and will be April 13th and 15th.  

 

Target Cores 

A 3d Targets and core were inventoried  

And a detailed list was made.  A list of 

cores needed was made and getting 

prices.  

 

Curt Gowdy 

Curt Gowdy work party  May 

13,14,15th  2 and 24 need to be rebuilt 

 

Target Vandalism 

The purposeful vandalism was dis-

cussed. 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR — 

 

Club will be closed April 22nd and 23rd to allow paint to dry.  
Bow Hunters Weekend upcoming in August.   

 

Upcoming Events 
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ITS TIME: We will be starting the process of painting the range floor starting April 19 when the front half 

will be sanded and then painted.  To allow the paint to dry the club will be closed on Thursday April 22st 

and Friday April 23rd. 

 

Bow Hunters Weekend planning has started in full force remember this event would not happen if we did 

not have volunteers to help setup and takedown etc……  If you would like to be a part of this please con-

tact Bob Day at 221-0950  and be part of the club.  

 

There will be a work party to prepare the Curt Gowdy range on May 13,14,15th  

 

Target Vandalism remember if we have to remove target 3D or other targets we have nothing to shoot at 

 

Michael Bean was at the meeting bringing up some concerns he became aware of.  As a club we welcome 

this and if you have a issue to bring up please let us know.  

 

HELPFUL  HINT– We know it is not cool to ask you to label all your equipment with a tag saying who 

this belongs to but it would be helpful if you made up a small card with you name, address and phone 

number and put in your bow case binocular case etc….  This might help some lost equipment find its way 

back home.Thanks,  Bob 

 

The bears are ready and hiding waiting for you ! Are you 

ready? 

 

Bow Hunters Weekend 

Miscellaneous 
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We are on the web! 
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Next Board meeting 
May 3rd, 7:00 pm 


